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LIMPOPO DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH TO HOLD THE PROVINCIAL 
MATERNAL HEALTH SUMMIT  TOWARDS A ZERO PREVENTABLE 
MATERNAL DEATH   
 
Limpopo Health MEC Dr Phophi Ramathuba will address the Health 
professionals during the two days Provincial maternal health summit.   
 
The Department developed the standards and guidelines to improve the 
management of maternal health services in the province with the aim of reducing 
maternal and neonatal poor outcomes.   The summit is conducted in partnership 
with University of Limpopo and  National Department of Health.   
 
The summit will be held as follows:    
 
Venue: Bolivia Lodge   
Date: 05 & 06 November 2019  
Time: 09h00   
Media is invited.  
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